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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

3CM Parents Evenings– 

Tuesday 8th and Thursday 10th 

May 

 

If any grandparents, 

neighbours, friends etc would 

like to come in to school to talk 

to Year 3 about their war 

experiences please can you let 

Mrs Ben Halima know. Thank 

you. 

 

 

Have a lovely bank holiday 

weekend, see you on Tuesday! 

 

 

 

 Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

This week’s spellings:  

High frequency words set 5 

(Your child will have been sent home a list of the 
spellings) 

This week’s maths skills: 

Telling the time on an analogue clock. 

Working out and comparing durations of time. 

Times tables as usual! 

In English our new text is ‘The Lion, the Witch 

and the Wardrobe’. We will be focussing on 

setting descriptions. 

In maths we are learning about time. We are 

looking at reading analogue and digital clocks 

and also 24 hour time. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Thank you for all of the super WW2 homework that is coming in to school and for all of the WW2 
memorabilia! The children are so excited and interested about this topic, that this homework can 
carry on for the rest of this half term (so there will be no deadline).  

English & Maths 

Word/ phrase Translation Phonetically 

Vivo en Manchester en 
Inglaterra.  

I live in Manches-
ter in England.  

Bee-bo en Man-
chester en Een-
gla-ter-rah.  


